Borough of Mountain Lakes 

Lakes Management Advisory Committee 

December 1, 2015 

 

Opened meeting at 7:33 

Chair: Susan Ferguson 

Members: Cook, Dewing, Mesicek,  

Manager: Out on medical leave. 

Allied Biological: Chris Doyle 

Council Liaison: Peter Holmberg 

Environmental Commission: Alison Rankin 

 

Chair: 

* November minutes approved. 
* Attendance at the Volunteer Recognition was encouraged
* Aerator Training for DPW complete
* Allied 2016 proposal was submitted
 
Discussion with Council Liaison about beaver control. 
* Trappers have been notified if they are licensed
* DEP is involved and a case manager has been assigned 
* Borough exploring bounty to incent trappers


Allied Biological
* Allied reported the Aerator at Birchwood need to have the compressor replaced 
* Discussion on treating the Lily Pads in Birchwood this coming spring


Adjourned 8:36
Next Meeting 3/1/16
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